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Thank you for those who exercised their right to vote in the primary election on May 20
th

. 

Although the supplemental levy did not pass, on behalf of the Lapwai School District I would 

like to thank everyone for their overwhelming support. We are working hard to maintain 

resources for our students and thoughtfully preparing to reduce expenses while protecting 

instruction. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

I would like to thank the Circle of Elders for their support in reinforcing our behavior 

expectations of being Respectful, Responsible, and Safe. They recorded a message which was 

delivered to our families on an auto-dialing program which read: 

wic’éetx qa’án’is - BE RESPECTFUL – wic’éetx qa’án’is 

wic’éetx timmíyunin’ – BE RESPONSIBLE – wic’éetx timmíyunin’ 

’imama’iyanó – BE SAFE – ’imama’iyanó 

Parents and Family – himyúume of the Lapwai School District. I ask that you please teach your 

mamáy’ac/children about being respectful to others and to self. Please teach them to be 

responsible and safe as well as to show them how to be responsible and safe of their own actions. 

Please have a safe summer. ’imáma’iyano’!  (All of you be safe) ’imáma’iyano’! 

 

 

 


